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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We need you! 
 
At Holgate Primary, we are fascinated by the local history of Hucknall and a lot of the work we do 
across all year groups covers learning about Hucknall and its past. As a result of this, we thought 
that it would be great if we could create a large, permanent display in school which celebrates 
Hucknall's rich history.  
 

 In order to do this, we are looking for people who can share their 
knowledge. This could be people (or members of your family) who 
have worked in some of Hucknall's big firms, such as Rolls Royce or 
STAG furnishing, or the coal mines and have some 
photos or information. Also, if you have any old 
photos or newspaper clippings from Hucknall's past 
we would love to see them - we recently found out 

that Hucknall once had a zoo!! We would also love any old photos or information 
you have about Annie Holgate Infants and Juniors too.  
 
We are anticipating a lot of interest and support for this project and so, as well as a display, we 
are going to open up the hall for a large presentation every evening after school in the first week 
back after Easter for families to come in and celebrate the history of Hucknall with their children. 
Everything you do loan to us will be returned. 
 
Please ensure that anything you lend to us is clearly named so we can return it safely. 
Photographs, clippings, and artefacts can be given to your child’s teacher, or dropped into the 
school office. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mr Gleave  
Y2 Teacher 
 
 


